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March 25, 2025 

 

Jamie D. Bailey 
Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer 
UTMB 
301 University Blvd 
Galveston, TX 77555 
 
 RE: Termination of Letter of Agreement with Brazoria County 
 
Dear Vice President Bailey: 
 
 Please let this letter serve as notice of the termination of the Letter of Agreement between 
UTMB and Brazoria County for in-network provider discounts that was effective as of October 1, 
2024. Per the County’s conversations with Kent Pickering from your organization, this termination 
will be effective as of March 1, 2025. Please contact Holly Fox in the Brazoria County Human 
Resources Department if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
L. M. “Matt” Sebesta Jr. 
Brazoria County Judge 
 
 
cc 
Kent Pickering 
bkpicker@utmb.edu 
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